
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/12/2016 2:27:46 PM
Subject: RE: S. 944

Will you please pull what we said about this last summer or fall?
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 1:59 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: S. 944
 
 
 
From: Jackson, Gavin [mailto:gjackson@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 1:50 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: S. 944
 
Chaney,
 
I’d appreciate if you could get a comment from Gov. Haley regarding Sen. Peeler’s S. 944 (http://www.scstatehouse.
gov/sess121_2015-2016/bills/944.htm) which was amended in subcommittee this morning (see attached). I know the 
governor asked the Department of Administration last December to allow the S.C. Secessionist Party to rally after 
DOA. I wanted to know if she opposes this bill, if she believe it infringes any First Amendment rights, if she would sign 
it and  whether it’s in the public’s best interest to pass something this bill.
 
As  I said there is a Senate Finance Committee meeting at 3 where it’s expected to be on the agenda, per Peeler.
 
Thanks,
Gavin
 
Gavin Jackson
Statehouse Reporter

The Post and Courier

Cell|Text: (843)-708-1830

@GavinJacksonPC
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